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SLVWD Water Quality Report Available On-line 
 

The 2013 Drinking Water Consumer Confidence Report is now available online at 

http://slvwd.com/ccr/SLVWD-CCR2014.pdf 

 

In order to save printing costs and natural resources, the San Lorenzo Valley Water 

District is distributing its 2013 Drinking Water Quality Report electronically rather 

than sending a hard copy to each account holder.  

 

This report contains important information about the drinking water served by the 

San Lorenzo Valley Water District. The report has been posted in the “What’s New” 

section on the homepage of its website at slvwd.com. Customers will receive 

information in a helpful insert with their June bill. The reverse side of the bill insert 

includes a list of water conservation tips, to help customers conserve water in this 

drought year. 

 

According to the 2013 report, SLV Water District met all state and federal standards 

for contaminants. Additional report sections describe where the district’s water comes 

from, the importance of protecting those sources, and specific water quality concerns 

some customers may have. 

 

Printed reports are available at the San Lorenzo Valley Water District administrative 

office, 13060 Highway 9, Boulder Creek, and will be mailed on request by calling 

831-338-2153. 
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